
 

Manly Vale Band Cake Stall 

We are very proud of our Band Program, have wonderful Conductors and enjoy fantastic support from our 

teachers and families. For the program to continue and cover the costs of camp (Band subsidises costs to 

keep camp prices down for families) and the Band Tour (every 3 years), we need to fundraise. 

Cake Stall at Balgowlah Bunnings 

Sunday 9th September from 8am – 4pm (or until sold out) 

Last year we raised an amazing $1000. We need your help to raise even more in 2018! 

Please make cupcakes, slices, brownies, rice crispy crackles, whole cakes, biscuits, lolly 

bags - everything welcome. Some gluten free options would be great too and always sell.  

You can bring all your goodies down to us at Bunnings on the day between 8 and 10am. 

Thanks in advance from The Band Committee 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call Lou Knowles on 0407 223 024 or louise@louiseknowles.com 
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